
The 5th Family Group have been enjoying their 
community link with Pizza Express this term. The pupils 

learned how tricky it is to work with stretchy dough and 
enjoyed creating their masterpieces, as well as getting 
the opportunity to taste the ingredients and the final 

product!

The election has been completed and the votes have been counted. We are thrilled to introduce you to our new Frank 
Wise School Student Councillors. Further updates on the role of the Student Council can be found here: 

https://frankwise.oxon.sch.uk/school/information-for-pupils/
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Quick Tips for Families


Online safety is something that we are increasingly aware of as a society and as a school. Here is some 
information on what you can do to support online safety in the home.

ABC Online Safety Checklist for all ages
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https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Your-ABC-online-safety-checklist-_-Internet-Matters.pdf
https://frankwise.oxon.sch.uk/school/information-for-pupils/

